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         Daniel and Michelle Jones      

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

July 18, 2019 – Updates, blessings and prayer requests! 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Work in McAllen: Since our last letter to you, we 

have had 5 baptized, two families join, and 6 

saved (one in VBS, 2 in services and 3 on 

visitation)! We averaged 103 in Sunday School in 

the month of June! We are contemplating starting 

two Services in the mornings, and we ask that you 

pray with us for a bigger place! 

VBS: This year, our 

sending church, Worth 

Baptist Church, came 

down and helped us, and 

they were a special 

blessing! Melissa Houston 

did a superb job in 

directing the VBS, and more of our people 

participated in the decorations, and the teaching 

than ever before! During the VBS, I had a bad 

fall, hurting my hands, knee & my head over my left eye-brow. We went to a night clinic where they used glue instead of 

stiches! Praise the Lord for the soul saved and the new family coming because of VBS! 

Up-date on the Church Property: We were not able to make a final deal on the property that we wanted so much. 

The owners had already agreed to an amount down, monthly payments and a balloon payment at the end of three years. 

A member of our home church gave me some advice on what to look for in this type of owner-financed deals, and I 

thank God for his advice, it spared us from signing up to something we might not have been able to pay! We do ask 

that you continue to pray, that God would provide the place and the funds we need. We thank those who have donated 

towards this need, all funds are in the Church's account and we will continue to give a report of all donations. 

Michelle's health: on Sunday the 14th at 10:30 at night Michelle had problems for the first time with kidney stones! 

Though she passed a stone, we are not sure if she has more. This comes as we plan for her being hospitalized in 

Houston for a week starting the 22dnd of July. They will be performing a EEG Video Monitoring test on her to be able 

to optimize treatment for her seizures. Through it all, she still teaches in Sunday School, plays the piano, teaches piano, 

and is a wonderful inspiration to her husband. 

In Him,  

 

 

 
Daniel and Michelle Jones  
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$_________________ - Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 
 

 

Going and Giving for the Gain of the Gospel 


